
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development

Homeownership Center
The Wanamaker Building
100 Penn Square East
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania  19107-3389

December 15, 2011

Mr. Eric Holmbug
252 Route 104
Danbury, NH  03232

Dear Mr. Holmbug:

The records of the following HUD approved housing counseling agency indicate that their staff 
provided housing counseling services to you during the past year.

Laconia Area Community Land Trust
685 Union Avenue

Laconia, NH  03246
            
  

I am writing you because we would appreciate your opinion regarding the quality of the 
counseling you received.  If you are willing to answer the questions on the attached sheet, you may do 
so without putting your name on the sheet.  Please use the enclosed government envelope to return your 
response.  Thank you for your assistance.

If I may be of further assistance, please contact me at (802) 951-6290 ext 3008 or at my email 
address john.olmstead@hud.gov.

Sincerely,

John R. Olmstead
Senior Housing Program Specialist
Program Support Division

Enclosures

Visit our web page at http://www.hud.gov/local/phi/phihome.html


